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Ambulatory Surgical Center Quality Reporting News Blast www.qualityreportingcenter.com 

Make the Time to be Heard 

Everyone is busy, that’s for sure, but we urge you to take time to review the OPPS/ASC Proposed Rule 
that was published by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on August 9, 2019. 

CMS is proposing changes to the ASC Quality Reporting Program and wants your feedback, as well as your 
input, on future topics for consideration. This is your chance to affect policy by submitting your comments, 
which can be completed anonymously! 

Go to www.regulations.gov and click on “Comment Now!” 

Don’t get too busy and miss the due date for comments! It’s September 27, 2019. 

Questions? Call us, toll-free, at 866.800.8756 or email us at oqrsupport@hsag.com. 
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